








April 2rJ,2017

Design Review Board Mem
c/o James Murphy
Planning Department
City of Miami Beach
1700 Convention Center Dri
Miami Beach" Florida 33139

Design Review Board
Eiscayne Point Road, P

2.d Floor

a new 2-story single family
1, Miami Beach FL331,41.

home at 1134 SRe:

R OF SIJPPORT-

Dear Board Members:

I am cur eloping a two story modern house at
Miami Beach, Florida, and I am a

neighbor of tKe above- property in Biscayne Point.
I met with Nathan the Applicant of the above-referenced

application, and reviewed plans for the proposed new 2 story house
his design and site plan choices and the need fordevelopment. Nathan explai

two variances to be granted the development to be feasible. I was very
pleased with the proposed gn of the house and think it will positively
contribute to the 's character. I am also very enthusiastic about
welcoming Nathan and his fa ily as our new neighbors.

Based on the foregoin$, I fully support Nathan's request and ask the
Design lReview Board to kindly approve his project.

Sincerely,

Eric Guedj

ilion h(7.





	
	
	
April 21, 2017 
 
 
Thomas Mooney, Director 
Planning Department 
City of Miami Beach 
1700 Convention Center Drive, 2nd Floor 
Miami Beach, Florida 33139 
 
 
Re: Proposed Single-Family Residence at Property Located at 1134 S. Biscayne Point 

Road- Lot 1, Miami Beach– Letter of Support      
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr. Mooney: 
 
 I own the property located at 1835 Daytonia Road, Miami Beach, and am a 
neighbor of the above-referenced property.  I have spoken with the Nathan Cohen 
regarding the proposed two-story single-family residence for 1134 S. Biscayne Point 
Road Lot 1.  I understand the request for design review approval and support the overall 
design of the proposed home.  The proposed home is beautifully designed and will be a 
welcome addition to the neighborhood.     

 
Based on the foregoing, I fully support Nathan Cohen’s request for design 

approval and variances, and I urge the Design Review Board to grant the request for 
approval.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jonathan Zisermann 
1835 Daytonia LLC 
 
 
 

       
 

      







-Letter of Support-

April 24, 2017

Mickael Benhamou
1210 Cleveland Road,
Miami Beach, FL 33141

To: Design Review Board
Planning Department
City of Miami Beach
1700 Convention Center Drive, 2nd Floor
Miami Beach, Florida 33139

Re: Proposed Single-Family Residence at Property Located at 1134 S. Biscayne Point 
Road- Lot 1, Miami Beach

Dear Board Members:

I am the owner of the house located at 1210 Cleveland Road, Miami Beach, and 
am a neighbor of the above-referenced property.  I have spoken with Nathan Cohen 
regarding the proposed two-story single-family residence for 1134 S. Biscayne Point 
Road Lot 1.  
I understand the request for design review approval and support the overall design of the 
proposed home.  The proposed home is beautifully designed and will be a welcome 
addition to the neighborhood.    

Based on the foregoing, I fully support Nathan Cohen’s request for design 
approval and variances, and I urge the Design Review Board to grant the request for 
approval.  

Sincerely,

Mickael Benhamou

 

April 24, 2017
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